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 – Granite City Community Unit School District #9 Granite City, Ill., Jan. 7, 2021
announced updated bus routes for the beginning of second semester in-person learning, 
which is set to start on Tuesday, Jan. 19.

To view updated bus routes, please click .HERE

A  is included to help determine what bus and time that students will be TUTORIAL
picked up and dropped off.

https://www.gcsd9.net/Content2/14?utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link
https://www.gcsd9.net/userfiles/411/my%20files/how%20to%20get%20your%20childs%20bus%20number%20and%20bus%20route.pdf?id=6054&utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link


Please note that buses may be running late on the first few days of school as 
students become familiar with their buses and seating arrangements. As 
recommended in previous years, students should arrive 10 minutes prior to 
departure.

For more information about the Granite City School District #9, please visit our website 
at:  or follow on social media at @GCSD9.www.gcsd9.net

For more information:

https://www.gcsd9.net/News/409#sthash.axaMADdU.pQIUnSWs.dpbs

http://www.gcsd9.net/?utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link
https://www.gcsd9.net/News/409#sthash.axaMADdU.pQIUnSWs.dpbs?utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link

